
I am writing to object in the strongest terms to the proposed use of the area in 
front of the Hampstead Theatre by lorries serving the redevelopment of the 
nearby site. This means the demise of the weekly farmers' market on Wednesdays 
and of other stalls during the week. Please abandon the plan.  

   

Lavinia Webb  

 


